
 

PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA 
Economy and Infrastructure Committee 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Hearing examines CBD disruption from infrastructure 

projects 

This Friday 15 September, the Economy and Infrastructure Committee will hold the next public hearing for its 

inquiry into infrastructure projects. 

The focus for the hearing will be disruption in Melbourne’s CBD arising from major infrastructure works, 

particularly the Melbourne Metro Rail project. 

The public hearing will be held in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House from 10:00 am 

to 5:00 pm. 

Melbourne Metro Rail Authority CEO Evan Tattersall, Transport for Victoria Head Gillian Miles and Public 

Transport Victoria CEO Jeroen Weimar will be among those presenting to the Committee. 

Under its terms of reference the Committee considers and reports, at least once every six months, on public 

sector infrastructure and public works projects, including current infrastructure projects and proposals. 

The hearing schedule and more details about the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 

Issued: 13 September 2017 

http://parliamentofvictoria.cmail20.com/t/t-l-kdjldit-hrdrxhyy-r/

